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Amor’s	response	to	border	closure	concerns	

While	we	believe	a	full	shutdown	of	the	US/Mexico	border	is	highly	unlikely,	Amor	is	monitoring	the	
situation	very	closely.	Please	note	in	the	event	of	a	closure,	US	citizens	with	legal	standing	must	be	
allowed	to	reenter	the	USA.		Furthermore,	Amor	will	take	steps	necessary	for	the	safe	return	of	our	
participants	to	the	United	States.	Amor	is	committed	to	the	safety	of	everyone	with	whom	we	serve	on	
both	sides	of	the	border.	Likewise,	Amor	remains	steadfast	in	our	mission	to	serve	the	church	and	keep	
families	together.	
		
We	will	communicate	with	you	proactively	before	you	come	to	Mexico	if	it	looks	like	the	border	will	
close.	If	it	were	to	close,	we	would	work	with	each	group	individually	to	figure	out	the	best	course	of	
action.	
		
We	encourage	groups	to	register	in	the	STEP	program	with	the	State	Department	
(https://step.state.gov/step/).	The	State	Department	would	send	alerts	about	any	action	at	the	border.	
		
Please	feel	free	to	reach	out	to	us	at	619-662-1200	if	you	have	any	questions. 
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